From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Scott.Foord@ghd.com”; Mann, Ryan

Cc: Jason Michelson (JMichelson@chevron.com); abarnhill@chevron.com
Subject: Chevron HES Sites: Lovington Paddock #60 (1RP-1498)

Date: Monday, September 17, 2018 10:11:00 AM

Attachments: approved_073817-LPU 60 (RP-1498) - 2017 Site Assessment Report.pdf
Scott:

Thank you for your patience. NMOCD approves of the proposed additional delineation plan and
location of MW-2 for 1RP-1498. Please note that based on the data in Figure 4, a proposed
horizontal delineation sample location has been shifted to another location, as demarcated on
Figure 1 ‘Proposed Boring Location Map.” Does this make sense?

Please confirm or inform for clarifications.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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